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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Technology lessons at Wolsingham Comprehensive 

 
I am writing to let you know that next half term our the Year 5 and Year 4 children in Class 3  will 
be going to Wolsingham Comprehensive every Wednesday afternoon to take part in a range of 
technology lessons. 
 
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to work in the technology labs and experience first- 
hand,  lessons at the comprehensive school. These lessons have been arranged with the aim of 
giving the children a taster of what it will be like when they transfer to comprehensive school and is 
part of the transition process. Even if your child is not going to Wolsingham, they will be attending 
this session in order to take advantage of the technology lessons and learning opportunities. 
Whilst they are at the comp, I will be taking Year 6 SATs booster lessons. 
 
The children will be collected at 12noon from school and taken to Wolsingham Comp. They will be 
accompanied and supervised by Mrs Peoples. They will be provided with a free lunch when they 
arrive, again giving them experience of lunchtime in a bigger school. They will be returned to 
school before the end of the normal school day. 
 
They will take part in these lessons right up until we break up for the Christmas holidays.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs D Cross 
Deputy Headteacher 
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